
CITY OF NEWARK, TEXAS 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

2021-2022 PROPOSED BUDGET  

 

The City of Newark will hold a public hearing to hear comments from the public regarding the 
proposed annual 2021-2022 Fiscal Year Budget on Monday, September 13, 2021 at 7pm. In the 
Newark Municipal Building located at 209 Hudson Street, Newark, in accordance with the Texas 
Local Government Code, Chapter 102. 

The budget will raise more total property tax than last year’s 
budget by $4,200, or a 1.13 precent increase, and of that 
amount $2,914 is tax revenue to be raised from new property 
added to the tax roll this year.  

A copy of the proposed budget is available for public review at the Newark City Hall during 
normal business hours Monday – Friday, 1am to 5pm at 209 Hudson Street, Newark, Texas 
76071.  

The City Council will act on the proposed budget and tax rate for Fiscal Year 2021-2022 at this 
meeting.  


